
 April 1, 2015 the Mid-Shore GIS Committee meeting was held at the Talbot County 
Department of Planning and Zoning in Easton.  Representatives from the ESRGC, MSRC, 
Talbot County, Dorchester County,City of Cambridge, Maryland Dept of Planning, Dept 
of Information Technology, and Axis GeoSpatial were present.  

 
Updates were offered regarding recent activities of the counties, ESRGC, MSRC, MDP, 
DoIT, and Axis GeoSpatial.  

 
Discussions included:  Talbot County FEMA maps and tracking WIP projects, City of 
Cambridge zoning ordinance updates and utility updates, Gary Baxter introduced 
himself as the new GIS Specialist in Dorchester County, Carla Gerber announced her 
new position as fulltime GIS Specialist within her dept., MDP gave update on 2014 
imagery acquisition and reminded the group of upcoming 2016 acquisition (Eastern 
Shore) and the buy-up options (planimetrics, oblique imagery, etc) available with that 
collection, DoIT gave an update on free AGOL and Socrata services available via their 
agency; addressing initiatives; new position (and potentially new initiatives) within DoIT, 
Axis GeoSpatial gave updates on recent and upcoming Lidar and Imagery acquisitions, 
ESRGC gave updates on project activities including LiDAR, Critical Area, Hazard 
Mitigation Studies, and recently completed dashboards (Shore Transit, MEA)  

 
Attendees were: 

o Mark Cohoon, Talbot County Department of Public Works  
o Martin Sokolich, Talbot County Planning 
o Gary Baxter, Dorchester County, Department of Planning & Zoning 
o Scott Shores, City of Cambridge Public Works 
o Scott Warner, MSRC  
o Barney Krucoff, DoIT 
o Jim Cannistra, MDP 
o Barbara Ewell, MDP/Wicomico County 
o Justin Lahman, Axis GeoSpatial 
o John McQuaid, ESRGC 
o Lauren McDermott, ESRGC 
o Erin Silva, ESRGC  
o Brett Dobelstein, ESRGC 
o Ryan Mello, ESRGC/CAC 
o Logan Hall, ESRGC 
o Marshall Keeney, ESRGC  

 
 


